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Eclectic Champions 

Overall Gross Champions 
Gerry Meeks and Darrell Wetherbee 

Overall Net Champions 
Vince and Mimi LaRosa 



 

 President’s  
 Message 

 by 
 Travis Montgomery 

Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 

2018 Board of Directors 
 

President       Travis Montgomery        951-244-5193   

            tamontgomery@verizon.net 

Handicap        Chris Wilkeson         951-255-6313 

   1st VP        chriswilkeson@yahoo.com 

Tournaments       Jon Evans            951-244-7924          

   2nd VP      jon.evans3@verizon.net 

Secretary       Ted Horton            951-246-2928 
            tnhorton@aol.com 

Treasurer       Rodney Smith          951-674-1984 
            rsmith@stratwater.com 

Wed. Game      Gary Bradford          951-244-6320 
            fsh4bss@twc.com 

Membership      Greg Brack            951-570-1239           

    Rules     gbrack@msn.com 

Public Relations   Joe Kamashian         951-244-3675 
            jkamashian@ca.rr.com 

Green Com.     Shannon Van Druff       951-244-8848 
            shannon.vandruff@gmail.com 

Social         Steve McCain          951-244-0119 
            mccain4@ca.rr.com 

2018 Tournament Schedule 
 

Sweetheart Tournament                February 11 
Spring Kickoff                                 March 17,18 
Presidents Cup                                          April 21 
Men's Club Championship                             June 1,2,3 
Member Guest                                September 8 
Stag Day                                   September 29 
Member-Member                                 November 17,18 
Christmas Tournament                           December 15 

Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

 

Promote Honesty and Integrity in the game of golf. 
Promote the enjoyment of, and participation in, the game of golf 

for all members. 
Arrange games and tournaments that are fun,  

fair and inclusive. 
Provide financial disclosure and administer the Club‟s  

assets in a professional and business like manner. 
Promote sportsmanship and care for the golf course 

 

The Men’s Golf Club Board of Directors 
Meets the First Wednesday  

of Each Month 

 

Club Historian    Jim Magill           951-244-5030 
            jamesmagill1926@gmail.com                   

 

SCGA Rep.      Dudley Thompson      951-244-6505 
            jthompson2@aol.com                              

 

Golf Pro        Pat Kemball          951-246-1782 
            patkemball@pga.com 

We‟re well into the second half of our year and 
it‟s time to start thinking ahead.  At the August 
Men‟s Golf Club Board meeting, the Nominating 
Committee for the 2019 Board of Directors and 
Officers will be named.  There will be three (3) 
openings for three (3) year terms on the Board.  
Any member, who has two (2) years of service 
as a Board member (current or in the past), is 
eligible to run for President.  If you are  
interested in serving on the Board or running for 
President, let the Nominating Committee know, 
or let me know and I will pass on the  
information.  It‟s a great way to participate in 
another aspect of our Men‟s Golf Club and give 
back a little service. 
 
On Saturday, September 8, we will hold our  
annual Member/Guest tournament.  The  
tournament will kick-off with an optional “horse 
race” on Friday night.  A fun tournament format, 
nice tee prizes for all participants, a great lunch 
and on course refreshments will all be part of 
the package for $100 per player, excluding 
green fees and cart.  Our course is always in 
the best of condition in September to show-off 
to your guest.  If you want to play and don‟t 
have a guest to invite, the tournament  
committee will be soliciting outside players who 
would like to play in our tournament.  Just let 
Jon Evans, Major Tournament Chair know of 
your interest and he will try and match you with 
a guest.  Guests need to have established 
handicaps and cannot be members of the  
Canyon Lake Men‟s Golf Club. Detailed  
information on the Member/Guest tournament is 
further on in this bulletin. 
 
In 1972, Neil Diamond recorded his famous  
album, “Hot August Night”.  All reports look like 
we‟re going to experience “Hot August Days” 
during the coming weeks.  Make sure you take 
the necessary precautions, on and off the golf 
course, to deal with the heat.  Hydration,  
hydration, hydration is critical during these hot 
times. 
 
See you on the links, Travis 
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Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 
2018 Board of Directors 

 

President         Ura Furry        951-244-1910 

              ufurry@verizon.net  

Major Tournament   
       1st VP      Valerie Montgomery 951-244-5193 

              tvmontgomery@verizon.net                  
Handicap         Linda Kamashian   951-244-3675      
       2nd VP    lkamashian@ca.rr.com                             
Tuesday Tournaments                                                        
              Barbara Horrigan   951-244-9379                
              Horriganhouse63@gmail.com                 
Recording Secretary                                                        
              Mary Burns      650-766-6765                                                               
              meburns@juno.com                    
Treasurer         Kathy Homewood   951-403-3124 
              kmhomewood@gmail.com                     
Membership       Norma Yarbrough   951-244-8753 
              normajyarbrough@msn.com                    
Corresponding Secretary/ Historian                                
              Barbara Spraul    951-244-6540 
              dbspraul@yahoo.com                                                
              Sue Sell        951-660-7355 
              suesellre@gmail.com                     
Rules            Marilyn Bridges    951-244-3984 
              marilyn_bridges@ca.rr.com          
Social           Alice Ramirez     951-244-0294 
              alicencj@twc.com                         
              Merilyn Murphy    951-244-3410 

2018 Tournament Schedule 
Beat the Pro                          January 16 
Valentine Tournament                   February 13 
SB&R Tournament                     February 22 
Presidents Cup                      March 20, 27 
Club Championship                                 April 17, 19, 24  
Member Guest                                                 May 11 
Senior Championship                                  June 12,19 
Couples Eclectic                                          July 17, 24 
Breast Cancer                                               August 14 
Member/Member                          September 11, 13, 18 
Jack & Jill                                                    November 11 
Christmas Tournament                                December 11

Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

Our Mission is to create and maintain a friendly atmosphere in 
which golfers of all abilities can participate in, and enjoy, the 
game of golf. We will promote our primary objective through 
camaraderie, social events, tournaments and recognition. 

We encourage equitable competition through proper  
handicapping, utilizing USGA standards  

We strive to be a source of pride and enjoyment for our  
members, guests and our community 

 

Women’s Golf Club Board of Directors  
Meets the First Tuesday of Each Month  

General Board Meetings 
February 6, May 1, August 7, November 6 

President’s  
Message  

by  

Ura Furry 
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MENS DAYS 



The only 
problem with 

golf is that 
the slow 

people are 
always in 

front of you 
and the fast 

people  
always end 

up  
behind you. 

MENS DAYS 



LADIES  
DAYS 



Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club Presents 

Paradise Classic 
Member-Guest Golf Tournament 

Saturday, September 8th  
 

 
~ Six holes partners best ball, Six holes  
scramble, Six holes aggregate .  
~ Pick your own Foursome, or we can 
pick for you.  If you can’t find a guest, 
let us know and we can pair you up 
with someone!! 
~ Complimentary Range Balls 
~ Flighted Winners for Gross and Net  
 
 

 
~ Team Skins Games 
~ Longest Drives (between-the-lines)      
   For players under & over 65 
~ Closest-to-Pin Challenges 
~ Hole-in-One Prizes 
~ On-course Refreshments                           
~ Prize Money ~ 1/3 Payout   
    

 
~ Optional Horserace Friday early evening.  
~ Country Club Saturday Lunch & Awards 
~ $100 per player-GREEN FEES, AND CART NOT INCLUDED.  
For more information Call Jon Evans 951-244-7924 

Sign-up in the Pro Shop ~ Cut-off 8-29-18 







August 2018 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

      1   CLMGC 
Board Meeting 
PBB – U Pick 

2 
9er’s Golf 
Gross & Net 

  

3 
ALB-Partners Best 

Ball - Pick your  

4-Some 

4 
  

5 

 
Tom Steinle 
Robert Kielty 

6 

  
  
Sandy Coleman 

7   CLWGC 
Ace/Gross 
General 
Board Meeting 

8   CLMGC 
223 Waltz 
Computer Pick  

 

Pat Kemball 

9 
9er’s Golf 

  

10 
Twilight 

ALB-2 Man Tin 

Whistle - Comm. 

Picks 

11 

12 

  
  
Barbara Spraul 

13 
Maintenance Day 
  
Lila Gann 
Charlotte Peterson 

14  CLWGC 
Breast Cancer 
Tournament 

15  CLMGC 
PBB-TW-U Pick 

 

Larry Gann 

16 
9er’s Golf 
Back Nine 

 

Bill Hallahan 

Rick Lane  

17 
ALB-Partners Best 

Ball - 2 on Par 3's 

- Pick your  

4-Some 

  
Cynthia Jacobs 

18 

  
  
Clair Bond 
Gerry Meeks 

19 
Sue Sell 
Cheryl Ritsema 
  
Pismo Getaway 
  

20 

  
  
Pismo Getaway 

21  CLWGC 
Four Pars 
  
Pismo Getaway 

Lila Gann 
Jordan Ehrenkranz  

22  CLMGC 
Ind. Low Net 
U Pick 
  
Pismo Getaway 

John Stubbs 

23 
9er’s Golf 

 

 

Todd Wines 

  

24 ALB-2 Best 

balls of 4some - 

Comm. Picks 
 
Jim Paulis 

Steve Spaeth  

25 

26 
9er’s Scramble 

27 
  
  
  
  

28  CLWGC 
Pick Ur 4-some 
Best 9 of 18 
  

  

29  CLMGC 
2 on 5’s-3 on 4’s

-4 on 3’s U Pk 

 

Chuck Hudson 

Jim Musser  
Don Raworth 

30 
9er’s Golf 
Guest Day 

 

Bob Pickard  

Terry Woods 

  

31 
ALB-Individual Tin 

Whistle - Pick your 

4-some 

Notes: 
CLWGC & CLMGC 
8:00am Shotgun 
9:00 am NINERS 

             

  





“After Lunch Bunch”       Your Friday game for 38 years..... 
 
There has been a lot of confusion over our summer tee times.  From now on and until the course is 
closed for over-seeding our Friday Tee Time will be 8AM.  Signups will be taken in the Magnolia 
Room or over the phones (249-4565 or 237-6102) between 6:30 and 7:15AM.  Last week we  
discussed the 13 hole game with several of our regular players, it was unanimous, play 13 holes any 
time the temperature gets near 100 degrees.  That being said, following are the results for the past 
few weeks: 
 
June 22 – 20 Players – 2 best balls of Foursome 
1 – Tom Fuhrman, Walt Popper, Bob Clow, & Ed Doidge – 118 
2 – Sam Theodora, Vern Kelch, Jim Musser, & Marv Tweedy – 119 
 
“Losers of the Week: - Jeff Roach, Oscar Rowland, Chuck Hudson, & Tom Pierick – 127 
“Skins” – Tom Pierick (#9), Bill Levis (#18), Taylor (#14), Musser (#1, 6, & 16) 
“Closest to the Pin” -  Oscar Rowland (#8), & Tom Fuhrman (#15).  
 
June 29 – 23 Players – Individual Tin Whistle 
“A” Flight                                               “B” Flight 
1 – Andy Quinn – 23                            1 – Jim Magill – 26 
2 – Walt Popper – 21                           2 – Dennis Franks – 23 
3 – Joe Strong – 20                               3 – Marv Tweedy – 22 
 
“Losers of the Week” – “A” Flt. – Bill Levis – 14             “B” Flt. – Ed Doidge – 15 
“Skins” – Dennis Franks (#2 & 7), Joe Strong (#5 & 9), & Andy Quinn (#18). 
“Closest to the Pin” - #11 – Leroy Madera     #15 – Vern Kelch    #17 – Dennis Franks  
 
July 6 – Partners Best Ball – 20 Players – 13 Holes Only – Temp. – 110 
„A‟ Flight                                                              “B” Flight 
1 – Clive Taylor & Walt Popper – 38             1 – Jim Magill & Leroy Madera – 44 
2 – Bob Stinson & Carlos Ramirez – 43        2 – Jim Musser & Ed Doidge – 44 
 
“Losers of the Week” – “A” Flt – Jeff Roach & Joe Strong – 48           “B” Flt. – Doug Ray & Jim 
Paulis – 51 
“Skins” – Joe Henderson (#2), Bob Stinson (#8), & Jeff Roach (#10) 
“Closest to the Pin” - #8 - Bob Stinson    #11 – Clive Taylor  
 
July 13 – Individual Tin Whistle – 19 Players - - 13 Holes Only 
“A” Flight                                                         “B” Flight 
1 – Vern Kelch – 19                                        1 – John Petersen – 21 
2 – Joe Strong – 18                                         2 – Dennis Franks – 20 
 
“Losers of the Week” – “A” Flt. – Leroy Madera – 11             “B” Flt. – Fred Espinosa – 6 
“Skins” – Dennis Franks (#4),  John Petersen (#6), & Bill Levis (#9) 
“Closest to the Pin” - #2 – Tom D’Amato         #8 – Marv Tweedy         #11 – Leroy Madera 
 
Quote – On turning 90 years of age – “You know you‟re getting old when the candles cost more than 
the cake.” Bob Hope 



Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 
Board of Directors Meeting 

July 11 6, 2018 
MINUTES  

 
Call to Order:  President Travis Montgomery called the meeting to order at 1:35 
p.m. and led the Pledge of Allegiance.   
 
Attendance:  Present were President Travis Montgomery, Directors Greg 
Brack, Gary Bradford, Ted Horton, Joe Kamashian, and Shannon VanDruff.   
Absent were 1

st
 VP Chris Wilkeson, 2

nd
 VP Jon Evans, Treasurer Rod Smith and 

Director Steve McCain.  A quorum was present.  Two (2) members attended. 
 
Approval of Minutes:  It was moved by Director Bradford, seconded by  
Director Kamashian and approved “to accept the June 6, 2018 meeting minutes 
as submitted”. 
 
Director of Golf Report:  Pat Kemball – Absent 
 
Golf Course Superintendent Report:  Mark Louder - Absent  
 
SCGA Liaison Report:  Dudley Thompson  
Liaison Thompson reported that there has been no contact with SCGA this past 
month.   

 
Secretary’s Report: Ted Horton 
Secretary Horton reported that all correspondence is current and all supplies are 
on hand. 
 Get well cards in June:  None 
 Sympathy cards in June:  None 
The CLMGC Financial Review (audit for YE 2017) discussion was postponed 
until Treasurer Rod Smith could be present.  

 
Treasurer’s Report:  Rod Smith – absent 
President Montgomery reported that the 2017 taxes have been filed.  President 
Montgomery briefly reviewed the Treasurer‟s report noting that the “Ending  
Balance” on 6-25-2018 was $24,318.89 with “True Funds” of $21,748.89  
available. 
 
Handicap Report:  1

st
 Vice President Chris Wilkeson – absent 

President Montgomery reviewed Vice President Wilkeson‟s report, noting that 
during the month of June 2018:  120 indexes went down; 79 remained the 
same; 47 went up; 4 members have no index; and, 11 members have a local  
index (over 36.4).  1,171 rounds were posted by 186 members; 25 rounds were 
not posted; 9 cards were turned in with the wrong date or had no date. 



Major Tournaments:  2nd VP Jon Evans - absent 
City of Canyon Lake Championship Tournament – Preparations continue for this event. 
2018 Member Guest & Invitational – scheduled for September 7-8, 2018.  It has been 
confirmed that Friday afternoon, September 7

th
 is also available should the committee 

desire a two day event. 
 Due to availability of golf cars, it was recommended that the number of invited teams 

be limited to 20.   
 It was suggested that 8 teams from the Temecula Valley League be invited;  
 It was moved by Director Bradford, seconded by Director Brack and approved “that 

the event host an optional Friday evening Horserace.  Participants  
desiring to play in the Friday Horserace must play in the Saturday event”.  

 
Wednesday Game:  Gary Bradford 
Director Bradford reported June contributions of $75 to the Veterans‟ Day fund and $230 
to the Picnic fund.  Wednesday Game play averaged 83 players per Wednesday in 
June. 
Director Bradford reported that a new printer has been purchased but technical support 
is needed to get the printer operational. 
Slow play during the Wednesday Game is still a concern. 
 
Membership & Rules:  Greg Brack 
Director Brack presented the following: 
There are 253members.  93 renewals were done online (36.7%).  There are 3 Junior 
Members and 1 Social Member. 
There were no rules issues in June. 
Director Brack noted that he is working to add a CLMGC option to the SCGA  
on-line renewal process.  For some reason, only the CLWGC and the Family Club are 
available on the site. 
 
Public Relations: Joe Kamashian 
Director Kamashian pointed out that the Bulletin cover was not printed on glossy paper 
but this will be corrected next month. Director Kamashian reminded all that additional 
articles for the Bulletin are needed.  Please send any articles or suggestions to him. 
 
Green Committee: Shannon VanDruff 
Director VanDruff reported that:  
 Installation of split rail fencing near some greens and tees is being  

considered; 
 A request was received from a resident on the third fairway that some of the drought 

tolerant plants be trimmed to improve the view to the golf course; 
Social Committee:  Steve McCain – absent – No report 
 
President’s Report:  Travis Montgomery 
President Montgomery discussed the following: 
 Junior Golf – President Montgomery encouraged members to invite juniors to  



participate in Wednesday Games during the summer, suggesting that the CLMGC 
members pay the entry fee for those juniors who play in their foursome. 

 Team Play – the following was discussed: 
 One (1) sign-up sheet for all teams play will be posted; 
 Members can sign up for Thursday, Saturday or Both Team Play days.  To be eligible 

for year-end playoffs, the member must have played in at least one event in the Team 
play in which they desire to compete in the playoffs. 

 All Thursday and Saturday Team Players are eligible to participate on the CLMGC 
Team.  The goal is to have everyone feel that they are part of one CLMGC Team; 

 The same team shirts should be used by both teams; 
 It is important to get players to play with one another so that they will know each  

other‟s game; 
 President Montgomery will verify that Team Captains will be: 
 Thursday Team Play – Rick Halsey  
 Saturday Team Play – Jon Keigwin 
 
Next Meeting:  Wednesday – August 1, 2018 – 1:15 p.m. 
 
Meeting Adjournment:  It was moved by Director Kamashian, seconded by Director 
Bradford and approved “to adjourn at 3:20 PM”. 
 
Respectfully submitted:                                                     
Ted Horton - Secretary, Canyon Lake Men‟s Golf Club 
 



Canyon Lake Women‟s Golf Club 

Board Meeting Minutes 

July 10, 2018 

 

Call to Order:  1:00 

 

Pledge of Allegiance Led by Marlene Cathro 

 

Roll Call:   Present:  Ura Furry, Valerie Montgomery, Kathy Homewood, Linda Kamashian, Mary Burns, 

Barbara Horrigan, Sue Sell, Barbara Spraul, Marilyn Bridges, Norma Yarbrough, Alice Ramirez, Merilyn 

Murphy 

 

Absent: Barbara Horrigan, Alice Ramirez 

 

Minutes:    A motion was made by Marilyn Bridges and seconded by Sue Sell to approve the minutes 

as presented from the June 2018 Board Meeting.  The motion we approved by all in attendance with 

none opposed. 

 

OFFICER REPORTS: 

 

President Ura Furry 

I want to thank those who are volunteering to help at the Jr. Golf Clinic for Valerie & Pat. 121 junior 

golfers  participated in this well run fun event. I want to thank the CLIPPS for running a smooth Senior 

& Super senior Championship Tournament. It turned out very nice. Thanks to all the past presidents 

who worked hard on this tournament and those who participated in playing. Our 2018 overall Gross 

Senior Champion was Mary Burns; her name will be inscribed on the Senior trophy and she was 

presented a beautiful bouquet of roses.  Also our overall 2018 Net Champion was Valerie Montgomery 

and her name will be inscribed on the the Does Derby trophy. I want to congratulate both of them, they 

both played very well and also congratulations go to all the Flight winners. The Couples Eclectic is next 

Tuesday, hoping you have signed up to support our club and the committee. They have 44 players right 

now and looking to complete another team. 

 

Treasurer Kathy Homewood 

The treasurers report was distributed for review to the members present.  The report  

demonstrated it balanced with the current bank statement.  Upon a motion properly made, seconded 

and carried, the Treasurers Report was approved as presented. 

 

Major Tournament Chair:  Valerie Montgomery (No Report) 

  

Handicap Chair:   Linda Kamashian 

Most improved golfers for the June are: Lorrie Sjomeling, Julie Faia, Mary Burns, Kathy Voss 

 

Tuesday Tournament:   Barbara Horrigan 

For the Month of July, the Low Gross is Sue Sell and Low Net is Clair Bond 

 

Recording Secretary:   Mary Burns  (Nothing to Report) 



Membership: Norma Yarbrough 

Two new members: Jill Busser and Erin Furlong 

      

Corresponding Secretary: Barbara Spraul/Sue Sell.    (Nothing to Report) 

Rules Chair Marilyn Bridges       (Nothing to Report) 

 

Social Chair Alice Ramirez/Merilyn Murphy     (Nothing to Report) 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

 

Greens Committee Linda Johnson - WGC Representative 

New flowers around the clock are requested from the POA.  The irrigation system around the club 

house is being redone to allow for better coverage. Plans to thin out the dense areas of the drought  

tolerant bushes, to make the course more playable:  mulch may be spread in the open areas.  Granular 

fertilizer has been applied to feed the Bermuda grass and the winter rye will be sprayed to slow kill the 

rye to allow a transition from rye to Bermuda. Trees marked with pink tape will have their canopy raised 

to allow the mowers to go under them.  The large oak tree on hole # 7 will be trimmed on maintenance 

Monday. 

A motion was made and passed to install split rail fencing along the left side of hole #2 green along the 

cart path. 

Mark Lauder: Golf Course Superintendent 

The practice putting green and hole #10 green have been aerated. Some of the tees continue to be 

hard: discussed redo of hole # 17. 

Phil Hawgood:  POA Liaison 

No date has been selected for the Golf Course Parking Lot repair. 

 

Sal Medina: Operations 

There is a new plan in the works for using reclaimed water on hole #3 through # 6.  The country club 

stairs are in need of repair. 

Joe Washle: Tuesday Work GroupThe fencing along hole # 9 is being worked on:  bot dots have 

been added to the cart paths.  The last day of work before shutting down for the summer is June 26
th
. 

Pat Kemball: Golf Course Professional    (Not Present) 

     

Sunshine  Lila Gann 

 

SB&R  Ura Furry 

Our team won 42 points in the competition at The Colony, our total for the season is 322 points.  The 

next play day is at Menifee Lakes on July 26.  Dos Lagos is starting Women‟s Club, when they are up 

and running we are hoping they and The Legends will join SB&R. 

 

SCGA Delegate  Ina Pickard. (Not Present) 

 

CLIPPS   Valerie Montgomery 



The Senior Tournament went well with much appreciated help from the members of CLIPPS. 

 

18 Hole/Niners Liaison Barbara Spraul       (Not Present) 

       

Big Sister/Little Sister  Ellie Clow.   (Not Present) 

 

Old Business 

Standing Rule: Rain Out Policy, Discussion, Vote August at the General Meeting. 

 

New Business 

Announce Nominating Committee (3) Valerie Montgomery, Joanna Spiller, Marlene Cathro. The  
committee will be looking for candidates for the 2019 Board of Directors. 
Two members have moved and are no longer members of our Golf Club.  The Board approved the  
refund  of the balance of their membership fees, $19 to Cheryl Evans and $23 Inga Loy. 
68 surveys were sent out, 44 were returned. 

A suggestion was made to change the name of Ace/Gross to Gross/Net. The change was  

approved by the members present. 

A suggestion was made to move the Installation of New Officers from the Christmas Tournament to 

the Board of Directors Appreciation Luncheon. No decision was made, will be discussed at a later 

date. 

 

Meeting Adjourned       2:25pm 

Respectfully submitted 

Mary E. Burns 



29710 Goetz Road  
Canyon Lake, CA 

 

951-244-0075 
 

VENUS PRINTING - 159 N. MAIN STREET - LAKE ELSINORE, CA 92530  

951.674.1383 - venusprint@aol.com 



31672 Railroad Canyon Rd. Canyon Lake Ca 

951-244-9225 ---800-493-5288 
www.prestigegolfcars.com  

39525 Los Alamos Murrieta Rd #G Murrieta Ca.92563 
gveenhuizen@farmersagent.com Lic# OK71824 

Tel 951-514-6060 – Cell 503-544-4551 

http://www.prestigegolfcars.com
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